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Sewerage and Water Board Announces Holiday Office Closures 

 

NEW ORLEANS – Sewerage and Water Board offices at 625 St. Joseph Street and 

the Customer Service Center located at 4021 Behrman Place, Suite M-2 in Algiers 

will be closed for the Holidays Monday, December 25, 2017, and Tuesday, 

December 26, 2017. Normal business hours will resume Wednesday, December 

27, 2017.  

Sewerage and Water Board offices at 625 St. Joseph Street and the Customer 

Service Center located at 4021 Behrman Place, Suite M-2 in Algiers will also be 

closed Monday, January 1, 2017, and Tuesday, January 2, 2017 in observance of 
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the New Year’s holiday. Normal business hours will resume Wednesday, January 

3, 2017.  

Emergency personnel will still be working. Sewerage and Water Board officials 

will be constantly monitoring weather conditions and make any necessary 

preparations. Residents should report any water emergencies to 52-Water.  
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